
 

  

Request for Special Temporary Authority 

 

 HC2 Station Group, Inc. (“HC2”) respectfully requests Special Temporary 

Authority (“STA”) to operate WMVH-CD (Charleroi, PA; Facility: 68394) (“WMVH-CD”) at 

reduced power. HC2 is diligently researching the opportunity to purchase equipment and 

facilitate a resumption of operations at full power.  

 

HC2 is operating in a resource-constrained environment due to the ongoing 600 MHz 

Incentive Auction repacking process.  Broadcast station licensees currently have access to far 

fewer resources than they would have otherwise, a factor that the FCC and its bureaus 

acknowledged could become an issue when designing the repacking process to facilitate this 

“once-in-lifetime opportunity to expand the benefits of mobile wireless coverage.”1   

 

 

                                                 
1 See, e.g., Incentive Auction Closing and Channel Reassignment Public Notice et al., Public Notice, 32 

FCC Rcd 2786 (MB 2017) (“Channel Reassignment PN”); Expanding the Economic and Innovation 

Opportunities of Spectrum Through Incentive Auctions, Report and Order, 29 FCC Rcd 6597 ¶ 3 (2014). 


